
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Tuesday, November 28, 2017 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Cheese Pizza  

 Salisbury Steak with Gravy and Mashed Potatoes  

 Salad Bar  

 Green Pepper Slices  

 Carrot Sticks  

 Diced Peaches  

 Milk  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  None today  

1. Just a reminder that Lyons Township High School Future Freshman Night is tonight 

at 7pm. This evening is the first in a series of very important transition experiences 

for our 8th, soon to be 9th grade students attending LTHS. Information on academic 

offerings and extra-curricular activities will be provided.  
 

2. The Gurrie Activity Council will be meeting this Thursday after school in Mr. 

Sullivan's room to prepare for Project Linus! If you would like to be a blanketeer for 

the Project Linus event - or if you helped prepare the fleece on the afternoon of the 

Feast day last week - we could use your help! If you were a blanketeer last year and 

would like to do so again, stop in on Thursday until 4. We'll be learning the steps to 

make blankets for our schoolwide service event and choosing students willing to 

demonstrate their blanket-making skills in advisory on Friday. See Mr. Ingwersen or 

Mr. Sullivan if you want to be a part of Project Linus but cannot make Thursday's 

meeting.  

 

3. Attention 7th and 8th grade girls! Girls basketball will be having their end of year 

pizza party this Friday, December 1
st
. Head to Coach Olson’s room after school to 

meet. Please arrange ahead of time to be picked up at 4. If you have any questions see 

Coach Olson. Go Tigers!  

 

4. The wrestling season has officially started and is still open for new participants!  If 

you are interested in joining the team then meet in the small gym after school before 

this Friday and talk with THE GREAT Coach Varela for more information! 

 

5. The boys’ basketball teams traveled to play McClure Red teams, but both 7
th

 and 8
th

 

grade teams lost.  

 

 

 

 

 



 


